
I am a resident of Marion County, and have held a CCP  for more than 20 years.  While the Constitution gives citizens the right to 
bear arms, I believe there is extra scrutiny for those citizens who wish to carry concealed. We train, go through additional 
background checks, and are generally friends of law enforcement.  Why is it in the best interest of Oregon Residents to add these 
restrictions to CCP holders?  If you want to put these restrictions in place, EXEMPT those who have a CCP.  CCP holders are law 
abiding citizens who have followed the law, went through training and permit process, including fees to obtain their permit.  Why are 
you attempting to penalize them?  Kill this bill.


